
Dr. John R. Totter, Director
Division of Biology and Medicine, Wash., D.C.
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In connection with your wire to me dated June 14, 1968 con-
cerning the recent radiological survey of Bikini, it is my
understanding that the survey data has been evaluated by an
ad hoc committee and their conclusions and recommendations
have been approved by the Commission.

If my understanding is correct, I would appreciate you fur-
nishing me a copy of the survey report and also a copy of the
committee's conclusions and recommendations.
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